
Re-Advert Mini Quad - 156x129mm

ELECTRICAL SAFETY
RECALL

See www.recalls.gov.au for
Australian Product Recall Information

Kmart is re-advertising the 2016 recall for the 6V Mini Quad
Keycode 42224280.

Available at Kmart stores between October 2015 - April 2016.
Hazard: Electric shock from the charger.
Action Required: Customers should cease using the charger
immediately and return the full product to any Kmart store for a full
refund or alternatively Kmart is able to supply a new charger to
customers together with a reply paid satchel for the return of the
current charger. The charger will be available by contacting our Kmart
Customer Care Team from 20th May, 2016.
Contact Details: For more information please contact Kmart Customer
Service on 1800 124 125 Monday-Friday between 8.00am-5.00pm 
AEST or visit www.kmart.com.au


